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Alberto Delgado

From: Jose Morales <JMorales@BPAMiami.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 2:33 PM
To: Angel Goitia; cdelpino@capfla.com
Cc: Alberto Delgado; Rafael Urdaneta
Subject: FW: 15711-FIU-UCPP - BRIDGE Rebar Inspection - South Bent

Angel, 
 
As requested in our meeting this morning please find below correspondence regarding the south bent rebar. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jose E. Morales, PE 
Sr. Project Engineer 

 
FIU BT-904 / Field Office 
Mobile:  786-539-9629 
www.bpamiami.com 
jmorales@bpamiami.com 
 
 
 
 

From: Jose Morales  
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 6:16 PM 
To: Rodrigo Isaza <risaza@mcm-us.com> 
Cc: FIU-Field-Office <FIU_Field_Office@mcm-us.com>; Pedro Gomez, P.E. <pedrog@mcm-us.com>; Pedro Cortes 
<pcortes@mcm-us.com>; Ernie Hernandez <ernieh@mcm-us.com>; Rafael Urdaneta <RUrdaneta@BPAMiami.com>; 
Carlos Chapman <CChapman@BPAMiami.com>; Maria Christina Acosta <Mcacosta@BPAMiami.com> 
Subject: RE: 15711-FIU-UCPP - Rebar Inspection - South Bent 
 
Rodrigo, 
 
As you know, on projects governed by FDOT’s Standard Specifications, the Contractor is responsible to ensure all 
materials and workmanship incorporated into the project meet the requirements of the Contract Documents.   
 
As the CEI for this project, yesterday we inspected the South Bent and we can confirm the re-bar and formwork has 
been constructed in substantial compliance with the plans as provided by the engineer of record for this project. 
 
We will establish an inspection process with the FIU building Department that might take care of future requests 
regarding this requirement from the FIU permit. 
 
Thanks, 
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Jose E. Morales, PE 
Sr. Project Engineer 

 
FIU BT-904 / Field Office 
Mobile:  786-539-9629 
www.bpamiami.com 
jmorales@bpamiami.com 
 
 
                
 
 

From: Rodrigo Isaza [mailto:risaza@mcm-us.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 5:37 PM 
To: Jose Morales <JMorales@BPAMiami.com> 
Cc: FIU-Field-Office <FIU_Field_Office@mcm-us.com>; Pedro Gomez, P.E. <pedrog@mcm-us.com>; Pedro Cortes 
<pcortes@mcm-us.com>; Ernie Hernandez <ernieh@mcm-us.com>; Rafael Urdaneta <RUrdaneta@BPAMiami.com>; 
Carlos Chapman <CChapman@BPAMiami.com>; Maria Christina Acosta <Mcacosta@BPAMiami.com> 
Subject: RE:15711-FIU-UCPP - Rebar Inspection - South Bent 
 
Jose, 
Following today’s inspection please provide written confirmation that the inspection passed for our records and as 
required by FIU’s permit. 
Thank you 
                                                            
RODRIGO ISAZA | Sr. Project Manager | PH: 305-541-0000 - Ext 371 | M: 305-970-6989 
MCM | 6201 SW 70th St., 2nd Floor, Miami, FL 33143 | www.mcm-us.com.              
Please consider the environment before printing. A reminder from MCM, Building Excellence 
 

From: Ernie Hernandez  
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 2:29 PM 
To: 'Rafael Urdaneta'; Jose Morales; Carlos Chapman; Maria Christina Acosta 
Cc: FIU-Field-Office; Pedro Gomez, P.E.; Pedro Cortes 
Subject: Inspection 
 
Good afternoon Everyone, 
 
We are requesting a re-bar and formwork inspection for  the South Bent on Monday – June 26, 2017 @ 1:00 p.m.  
 
As always, should you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

ERNIE HERNANDEZ 

 

PH: 305-541-0000 Ext 676 | M: 305-345-8360 | FAX: 786-294-0158 
6201 SW 70 ST, 2nd Floor Miami, FL 33143  www.mcm-us.com 

 

Please consider the environment before printing. 
A reminder from MCM, Building Excellence. 
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Follow us!  

 


